










 



Ardwyn 

Heol y Buarth 

Aberystwyth. SY23 1NB. 

31 January 2017. 

 

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing to confirm that I have checked the figures provided and made my 

own calculations on the basis of the same. In doing so, I have discovered a minor 

discrepancy between the totals for income and spending, which I have calculated 

and those calculated by Morfudd Bevan.  

The totals I have calculated are:  

Income: £41084.15 

Spending: £41932.27 

Loss = -£848.12. 

 

The totals calculated by Morfudd Bevan are: 

Income: £41097.12 

Spending: £41945.24 

Loss = -£848.12. 

 

Please note that the difference between the totals calculated in each case is 

identical. I have been unable to discover the source of this minor discrepancy on the 

basis of the information provided to me. 

I would also like to note that, according to the balances recorded in Cylch 

Meithrin’s bank account at the start and end of the financial year in question (2015-

2016), the loss recorded is £888.32. I have been unable to discover the source of 

this minor discrepancy on the basis of the information provided to me. 

Yours sincerely, 

Dr Neal Alexander. 


